

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

180 Howard Street, San Francisco, CA 94105 Tel: 415-538-2276 E-mail: ExecutiveDirector@calbar.ca.gov

November 28, 2018

Mr. Thomas Coleman Disability and Guardianship Project Disability and Abuse Project 555 S. Sunrise Way, Suite 205 Palm Springs, CA 92264

Dear Mr. Coleman:

Thank you for your submission of several letters and materials regarding suggested improvements to California's Probate Conservatorship System. You raise interesting and important issues. While I do not believe that any are actionable by the State Bar at this time, I understand that your recommendations have been referred to the Supreme Court Advisory Committee on the Code of Judicial Ethics. I expect you will hear back from that body in the coming months.

Thank you,

Leah T. Wilson Executive Director

Head J. W.D.

LTW/egl